Dear Sir/Madam,

Warm greetings from SPIC MACAY NIT
Durgapur Chapter!

We are delighted to invite you to Uttarayan, our
festive celebration of Makar Sankranti. This
vibrant event will take place on January 12, 2025,
starting at 11:00 AM at Lord’s Ground.

Join us as we celebrate this auspicious day with the
traditional joy of kite flying and captivating cultural
performances. Your presence would be an honor
and truly enrich our gathering, making it all the
more memorable.

Looking forward to welcoming you to this special
occasion.

With warm regards,
SPIC MACAY
NIT Durgapur Chapter

@
o Instructions
e One team may consist of atmost 4 members
e Kites will be distributed on-spot
© First 5 teams will get free kites

For more info, contact Bishal: 7063023802, Soumitrisha: 9123820379



